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                                        28th May 2017 – The Ascension of the Lord 

                                                                                                                                            Mass Times & Intentions 
                                      
 Saturday 27th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

 Sunday 28th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 28th 10.30 am The Quinn Family 

 Monday 29th 9.30 am  James Walsh 

 Tuesday 30th 9.30 am  Doreen Ellen March 

 Wednesday 31st 9.30 am  William & Kathleen Kingston  

 Thursday 1st 9.30 am  Intentions of the Broughton Catholic Charity 

 Friday 2nd 9.30 am  The victims of terrorism 

 Saturday 3rd 9.30 am  Intentions of Elizabeth Chetwood  

 Saturday 3rd 6.30 pm  The Parishioners  

 Sunday 4th 9.00 am  Gerry Moran 

 Sunday 4th 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

     Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am 
  

Youth Mission Team – Diocese of Shrewsbury 

The Diocese is seeking to establish a Youth Mission Team and there are two vacancies, for a 

Director of the Team and for a Team member.   

Details can be found on the poster displayed on the noticeboard or on the website at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies. The establishment of this 

team has been made possible through the Our Mission Together initiative and the 

generosity of those parishes which have already taken part.  

 

 

NORTHERN CATHOLIC CONFERENCE 9TH, 10TH AND 11TH JUNE 2017 LIVERPOOL 

HOPE UNIVERSITY.  

Speakers include Kristina Cooper, Fr Pat Deegan, Fr Eamonn Mulcahy, Steve Murray and 

David Wells. Bishop John Arnold will celebrate Mass on Sunday 11th June 2017. Residential 

on site at the university or visit for the day on Saturday. To register or for more information 

contact Denise 07543 800 812 or visit www.northerncatholic.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw 

Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive the following food 

donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, tuna, fruit, 

veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed 
after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of using the car 
park. 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 
there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies
http://www.northerncatholic.co.uk/


   
  
  

 
 
   
    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Easter hymn to Our Lady 

O Queen of heaven, rejoice, alleluia! 
For he whom you were worthy to bear, alleluia! 

Has risen as he said, alleluia! 
Pray for us to God, alleluia! 

 

 

 

Feast of the Ascension of the Lord; World Communications Day; Sun 28th May 

From the Catholic Bishops Conference of England & Wales: 

In his message for World Communications Day, Pope Francis says: “…we have to break the 

vicious circle of anxiety and stem the spiral of fear resulting from a constant focus on ‘bad 

news’ (wars, terrorism, scandals and all sorts of human failure). This has nothing to do with 

spreading misinformation that would ignore the tragedy of human suffering, nor is it about 

a naïve optimism blind to the scandal of evil.” In our task as ‘Missionary Disciples’ we all have 

our part to play and a mandate to both live and communicate the Gospel to all people using 

all the means at our disposal. In this digital age of immediate communication, never before 

has it been so necessary that we “…contribute to the search for an open and creative style of 

communication that never seeks to glamourise evil but instead to concentrate on solutions 

and to inspire a positive and responsible approach…” 

 
Thy Kingdom Come – Praying the Pentecost Novena 
Join Catholics throughout England and Wales who are praying the Pentecost Novena for the 

faith of their loved ones to be stirred by the Holy Spirit.  

To buy a Pentecost Novena booklet or download the podcasts please visit 

www.catholicchurch.org.uk/pentecost-novena   

 

 

General Election  

Copies of the ‘Letter to Catholics in England and Wates from their Bishops’ concerning the 

forthcoming General Election are available at the back of church – please take one. Copies 

can also be obtained from the diocesan website or from the website of the Bishops’ 

Conference of England and Wales. 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/gen-elec-bsh-msg-

2017-110517-WEB.pdf 

 

 

 

Manchester Atrocity: Statement from Bishop Mark 

“We hold in prayer all the victims of the terrible events in Manchester and all their families; 

and pray for the police and emergency services in their vital work for public safety and for 

those now caring for the injured in our hospitals. We stand with all the people of Greater 

Manchester in the determination to overcome the hate and violence which erupted in the 

centre of the city last week. Our faith teaches how evil is ultimately overcome by good. The 

example of the people of Manchester in caring for each other and even opening their doors 

to help strangers amid those fearful events points to how it is such greatness of heart which 

overcomes everything that conspires to divide us and will strengthen the bonds between 

us. In the face of such homicidal hatred we pray that the response of every community will 

similarly be seen in active charity and solidarity.” 

 

Bishop Mark asks for your prayers. 

 

 

ANNUAL St Vincent de Paul fund raising WALK - SUNDAY, 4th June 2017 at Noon 

Macclesfield Canal and Middlewood Way, SK12 1TE 

Now the SVP camp is 79 years old! Meet @ Coffee Shop, Higher Poynton, Help finance the 

79th SVP CHILDREN’S CAMP. Bring your friends, family & parishioners!! 

3 Miles or 10 Miles Walk Options. 

 

Ozanam Camp SVP Mission Statement: 

To provide a group of young people with a holiday/experience that they would not have 

otherwise received. The experience will be both educational and be provided in an 

environment of safety for their personal, moral and spiritual well-being. 

 
 

Gerard Moran Rest in Peace 

It is with sadness that we report the death of Gerard Moran. His funeral will take place on 

Thursday 8th June at 10 am. May he rest in peace. 

 

 

We Stand Together – Wilmslow peace vigil – Churches Together 

One week after the Manchester Bombing 

Memorial Gardens, opposite St Bartholomew’s church 

7.30 - 8.00 pm Monday 29th May 

A time to remember and to rebuild community 
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